

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

## Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of Foundation Children,

This year we will be holding our Nativity Performance on

Monday 5<sup>th</sup> December 2.00pm

and

Tuesday 6th December 9.30am

Due to space in the hall, each child's family will be allocated up to two tickets.

Please complete and return the slip below to your child's class teacher to book your tickets.

These will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and we will try our best to allocate tickets on your preferred date.

We look forward to seeing you there!	
Best Wishes,	
The Foundation Team.	
<u>Foundation</u>	
Child's Name	Class
I would like 1 or 2 (please circle amount of tickets) for the Foundation Christmas Concert on Monday 5 <sup>th</sup> December 2.00pm	
Or	

I would like 1 or 2 (please circle amount of tickets) for the Foundation Christmas Concert on







Tuesday 6th December 9.30am



